
 
 

 

You have received a donation from Stuffed Animals for Emergencies!  

These donations have been chosen and cleaned based on the SAFE 

guidelines of the organization and are ready for donation to the children 

you serve every day!   

 

I have partnered with SAFE to prepare these donations for you.  Please 

see my direct contact information below if you would like to contact me. 

 

Thank you so much for accepting this donation to help comfort children 

in your community! 


